
Newry Withdrawal Committee Minutes                                                                  
November 5, 2015

                                           Organizational meeting

Lainey Cross Chair of  RSU #44 opened the meeting with a request for nominations for 
chairman of the withdrawal committee.

Jim Sysko was elected as Chair.

By motion and vote in the affirmative to hire Dan Stockford of the law firm Brann and 
Isaacson was selected to represent the Town Of Newry as legal council for this effort.

The chairman affirmed that the purpose of the committee is to create a withdrawal plan 
to leave the school district.

General discussion ensued relating to the process ahead and elements of the process.

It was agreed that questions would be generated to present to Dan Stockford for 
discussion at the first meeting. Questions will be forwarded to Mr. Stockford thru the 
chair. 

It was agreed that we should create a website to keep the public informed of the 
activities of our progress.

General discussion ensued regarding the research that has already been performed by 
other citizens in the school district and its applicability to this process. All agreed it 
would be a matter for future discussion and verification by our Law firm.

It was moved and voted in the affirmative that this committee hire a recording secretary.

Meeting was adjourned @ 6:35

The next meeting is at 5:30 on November 12 at the Town Office.


